Dear Honors Algebra II Parents and Students,
In preparation for Honors Algebra II it is important for students to have a solid foundation in Algebra I and Geometry.  The math department at Romeo High School feels that it is important for future Algebra II students to review many of the topics from these courses.  Attached is an Algebra II prerequisite packet.  The topics covered in this packet overview the Algebra I and Geometry content that will be most essential to student success in Algebra II.  All future Algebra II students need to make the effort to complete these problems and also identify any difficulties they have prior to the school year.  Every Algebra II student will be required to bring the completed packet with them to the first day of class.  During the first week of school the students will be assessed on the content covered in the packet.  
There are answers to the packet available online for the future Algebra II students.  It is important for every student attempt the problems before checking the solutions on the website.  Also, an attachment of the packet will be available in case another packet is needed.  
The following website contains the answers and the prerequisite packet:
http://leitzel.weebly.com/algebra-2-course-prerequisite-packet.html
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please visit the following websites if you would like to get extra practice problems or additional math support:
http://www.kutasoftware.com/freemain.html
http://leitzel.weebly.com/helpful-math-websites.html
In addition, please strongly consider purchasing a TI-84 Plus or N-Spire calculator to use throughout the school year.  The use of a graphing calculator in this course will aide in the understanding of the content.  
The Romeo mathematics department looks forward to a smooth transition into the new curriculum.  Completing this packet will 

Sincerely,
Romeo Mathematics Department
